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November 30, 1984 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Elsenhut, Director 

Division of Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Seismic Reporting Requirements 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Your letter of November 21, 1984 authorizing resumed power operation 
of San Onofre Unit 1 included guidance to be used for determining 
reportability for both seismically upgraded and non-upgraded structures, 
systems and components.  

We have reviewed the application of these reporting requirements as 
they would apply to the ongoing seismic reevaluation program and have 
concluded that further clarification is warranted. We are now developing 
information to clarify and amplify these requirements and will provide this 
information to you by December 7, 1984.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Very truly yours, 
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